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In our celebration assembly this morning the following children were congratulated 
and presented with certificates: 
 

 
 STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Kestrels  Frankie, for his positive attitude towards all of his learning 

across all areas of school. 

Ravens Charlie, for demonstrating a positive and confident 

attitude in all aspects of his learning. Keep it up Charlie! 
You can do it! 

Robins Greyson, for a super all round attitude and trying his best 

in all areas of school life. 

Falcons The whole class, for excellent behaviour, quickness of 

thought and natural ability as cyclists. 
 
 

SUPERSTAR LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

Kestrels  Dylan, for a much improved attitude towards his writing – 

great effort this week. 

Ravens Brooke, for becoming much more confident in converting 

units of length.  (cm to mm, m to cm and vice versa). 

Robins Alfie, for being our ‘Question-Answerer Extraordinaire!’ 

Falcons Macie, for always producing work of a high quality and 
doing her best! 

 
 
Enjoy and Achieve – Aiming High 
 
Our Nursery children have been enjoying the Spring sunshine by playing outside and 
painting what they see! Children in Deer class have been using and enjoying their new 
‘Space Station’ role play area. 
 
Bulbs planted by Kestrels class in the Autumn term are now blooming.  Year 2 are well 
underway with SATs booster clubs and working hard.  The Rainbow room children 
made hot x buns to take home to share with their families! 



2 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Parents Evening – Week Commencing 28th March 2022 

 
Just a reminder if you have not already done so please contact Mrs Shanks in the 
office on 01928 716366 or call into Reception to book your telephone parents evening 
appointment. 

 

Easter Activities – Four Estates 

We still have a few places left for the Easter Hunt and Animal Farm activities 
which are being run by Four Estates at Hallwood Park Primary on the 7th/8th 
April. If you have not already done so but would like to book a place then you 
can find the consent form in the content section of the app.  

 

Bikeability 

Year 6 took part in Bikeability this week and some children successfully 
completed Level 2 and Level 3.  Due to a significant number of children being 
absent, the instructors will return later in the year.  

 

 

 

 

COVID-19  

Due to the high number of positive cases reported in school this week, please 

remember if your child has any of the three main covid symptoms, high 

temperature, new continuous cough, loss of sense of taste/smell then please 

arrange a PCR test for your child and do not attend school until you receive the 

result.   

Children and young people with COVID-19 should not attend their education setting while 

they are infectious. They should take an LFD test from 5 days after their symptoms started 

followed by another one the next day. If both these tests results are negative, they should 

return to their educational setting if they normally attend one, as long as they feel well 

enough to do so and do not have a temperature. If your day 5 LFD test result is positive, 

you can continue taking LFD tests until you receive 2 consecutive negative test results. 


